
Please protect and conserve Maryland’s farmland. The current bill being proposed will allow 

more prime farmland to be removed from production. Not only will this destroy prime 1 &2 

soil, the best farming soil that exists, additionally, Maryland’s native wildlife could also be 

devastated, along with negative impacts to local waterways. It is our duty to conserve this 

precious land for future generations. Maryland should view this proposal as an incredible 

detriment to agriculture, the environment, as well as any historical archeological artifacts on 

the farmland. 

 

Sincerely, 

Meghann Liebetreu  


